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Mentions 
 
Reading Eagle: Wyebrook Farm closing restaurant and market 
http://www.readingeagle.com/money/article/wyebrook-farm-closing-restaurant-and-market 
 
Air 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Nicholas Meats is focus of two public sessions 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/11/nicholas-meats-is-focus-of-two-public-sessions/  
 
The Allegheny Front: High Manganese Levels in Kids in East Liverpool Linked to Lower IQ  
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/high-manganese-in-children-in-east-liverpool-linked-to-lower-iq-2/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle: Letter: It’s time to take action to protect our planet 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-its-time-to-take-action-to-protect-our-planet 
 
Centre Daily Times:  EU pushes cut in car emissions, boost for electric vehicles 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article183398051.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  US at climate talks may be like unhappy dinner guest 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article183609921.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Trump environment nominees pressed on federal climate report 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article183454641.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Tribune-Review: Frogs and salamanders like glow sticks say Penn State researchers 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/12922554-74/frogs-and-salamanders-like-glow-sticks-say-penn-
state-researchers  
 
Tribune-Review: Plant a tree in Delmont this weekend 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12925776-74/plant-a-tree-in-delmont-this-weekend  
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster could sue Public Utility Commission over gas meter installation rules 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-could-sue-public-utility-commission-over-gas-meter-
installation/article_33880cf0-c41c-11e7-94eb-8367a6a07c99.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Wolf reminds consumers of LIHEAP funding availability 
http://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2017/11/wolf-reminds-consumers-of-liheap-
funding-availability/ 
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FOX43: New liquefied natural gas facility commissioned in Dauphin County 
http://fox43.com/2017/11/08/new-liquefied-natural-gas-facility-commissioned-in-dauphin-county/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
WITF: Carlisle plans to turn industrial site into community park & development 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/11/carlisle-plans-to-turn-industrial-site-into-community-park.php 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
WITF/StateImpact: Mariner East 2 pipeline completion delayed again 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/11/08/mariner-east-2-pipeline-completion-delayed-
another-nine-months/?_ga=2.128189386.77230714.1510235384-882895250.1471610849 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Thornbury Kos appeal of pipeline construction permit 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20171108/thornbury-kos-appeal-of-pipeline-construction-
permit 
 
Pennlive: Atlantic Sunrise project stay applies to construction only in Pennsylvania: court 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/11/atlantic_sunrise_project_stay.html#incart_2box_news 
 
Pennlive: Atlantic Sunrise natural gas pipeline construction to resume: ruling 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/11/atlantic_sunrise_natural_gas_p_1.html#incart_river_index 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Organic farmers claim Atlantic Sunrise pipeline work violated conditions 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/organic-farmers-claim-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-work-violated-
conditions/article_700b79de-c4bf-11e7-8b98-e70cb672154f.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Atlantic Sunrise pipeline build resumes after court lifts work-stoppage order 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-build-resumes-after-court-lifts-work-
stoppage/article_f66243d8-c54a-11e7-a627-af14b7a46e55.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Court pauses Atlantic Sunrise pipeline construction to review emergency 
order 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20171107/CPBJ01/171109886/court-pauses-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-
construction-to-review-emergency-order 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Rettew opens second office in Ohio for shale work 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20171108/CPBJ01/171109833/rettew-opens-second-office-in-ohio-for-
shale-work 
 
WITF: Activists cautiously celebrate delay of Atlantic Sunrise pipeline 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/11/activists-cautiously-celebrate-delay-of-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline.php 
 
FOX43: Federal court dissolves stay on construction of Atlantic Sunrise Pipeline in Lancaster County 
http://fox43.com/2017/11/07/federal-court-dissolves-stay-on-construction-of-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-
in-lancaster-county/ 
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Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Senator : Gas continues to aid economy 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/11/senator-gas-continues-to-aid-economy/  
 
Beaver County Times: Shell officially starts construction on $6 billion ethane cracker plant 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20171108/shell-officially-starts-construction-on-6-billion-ethane-
cracker-plant  
 
Post-Gazette: EQT gets green light to close on Rice acquisition 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/11/09/EQT-gets-green-light-to-close-on-
Rice-acquisition/stories/201711090114 
 
Waste 
 
Altoona Mirror: We the People, free to recycle or not 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/editorials/2017/11/we-the-people-free-to-recycle-or-not/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: We the People, free to recycle or not 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/editorials/2017/11/we-the-people-free-to-recycle-or-not/ 
 
WJAC: Crews start demolition of Old Roxbury Public School 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/crews-start-demolition-of-old-roxbury-public-school  
 
WJAC: Electronics recycling program continues to grow 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/electronics-recycling-program-continues-to-grow  
 
Water 
 
Ambler Patch: Pancreatic Cancer Rates up in 3 towns around military base study 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/ambler/s/g9wj3/pancreatic-cancer-rates-up-in-3-towns-

around-military-base-study?utm_source=alert-

breakingnews&utm_medium=email&utm_term=weather&utm_campaign=alert 

 
Bucks County Courier Times: Study: Pancreatic cancers elevated in towns near Bucks, Montgomery 
County military bases 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20171105/study-pancreatic-cancers-elevated-in-
towns-near-bucks-montgomery-county-military-bases 
 
Reading Eagle: Geigertown authority lines up finances for sewer project 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/geigertown-authority-lines-up-finances-for-sewer-project 
 
Standard Speaker: Sewer plant tour, possible sale stir legal threats 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/sewer-plant-tour-possible-sale-stir-legal-threats-1.2265171 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Price tag for flood reduction equipment discussed 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/11/price-tag-for-flood-reduction-equipment-
discussed/  
 
WESA: PWSA Rates To Go Up Nearly 50 Percent Over Next Three Years 

http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/11/senator-gas-continues-to-aid-economy/
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20171108/shell-officially-starts-construction-on-6-billion-ethane-cracker-plant
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20171108/shell-officially-starts-construction-on-6-billion-ethane-cracker-plant
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/11/09/EQT-gets-green-light-to-close-on-Rice-acquisition/stories/201711090114
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/11/09/EQT-gets-green-light-to-close-on-Rice-acquisition/stories/201711090114
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/editorials/2017/11/we-the-people-free-to-recycle-or-not/
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/editorials/2017/11/we-the-people-free-to-recycle-or-not/
http://wjactv.com/news/local/crews-start-demolition-of-old-roxbury-public-school
http://wjactv.com/news/local/electronics-recycling-program-continues-to-grow
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/ambler/s/g9wj3/pancreatic-cancer-rates-up-in-3-towns-around-military-base-study?utm_source=alert-breakingnews&utm_medium=email&utm_term=weather&utm_campaign=alert
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/ambler/s/g9wj3/pancreatic-cancer-rates-up-in-3-towns-around-military-base-study?utm_source=alert-breakingnews&utm_medium=email&utm_term=weather&utm_campaign=alert
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/ambler/s/g9wj3/pancreatic-cancer-rates-up-in-3-towns-around-military-base-study?utm_source=alert-breakingnews&utm_medium=email&utm_term=weather&utm_campaign=alert
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20171105/study-pancreatic-cancers-elevated-in-towns-near-bucks-montgomery-county-military-bases
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20171105/study-pancreatic-cancers-elevated-in-towns-near-bucks-montgomery-county-military-bases
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/geigertown-authority-lines-up-finances-for-sewer-project
http://standardspeaker.com/news/sewer-plant-tour-possible-sale-stir-legal-threats-1.2265171
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/11/price-tag-for-flood-reduction-equipment-discussed/
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/11/price-tag-for-flood-reduction-equipment-discussed/


http://wesa.fm/post/pwsa-rates-go-nearly-50-percent-over-next-three-years 
 
WESA: Consultant Evaluating PWSA Recommends Dissolving Board And Forming A Public Trust 
http://wesa.fm/post/consultant-evaluating-pwsa-recommends-dissolving-board-and-forming-public-
trust#stream/0 
 
Observer-Reporter: Pennsylvania American Water lifts boil advisory for area 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/pennsylvania-american-water-lifts-boil-advisory-for-
area/article_65e4548c-c495-11e7-afa8-a3571ef37f28.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority approves series of rate increases over 3 years 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12925988-74/pittsburgh-water-and-sewer-authority-approves-
series-of-rate-increases-over-3  
 
Post-Gazette: OPED Fix the Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority. Now 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2017/11/09/Fix-the-Pittsburgh-Water-and-Sewer-Authority-
Now-Bill-Demchak/stories/201711090025 
 
Tribune-Review: Trib Thursday wrap editorial: Water alert when speed counts 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/12921950-74/trib-thursday-wrap-editorial-water-alert-when-
speed-counts  
 
Tribune-Review: Part of Smallman in Strip District closed for water line repairs 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12928526-74/part-of-smallman-in-strip-district-closed-for-water-
line-repairs  
 
Tribune-Review: Boil-water advisory lifted for Allegheny, Washington counties 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12925847-74/boil-water-advisory-lifted-for-allegheny-washington-
counties 
 
Tribune-Review: Drone deployed to help locate body seen in Ohio River on Monday 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/12929021-74/drone-deployed-to-help-locate-body-seen-in-ohio-river-
on-monday  
 
WPXI: Crews repairing water main break in Strip District 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/crews-repairing-water-main-break-in-strip-district/644056245  
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA bills to jump nearly 50 percent over three years  
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/11/08/PWSA-bills-jump-increase-nearly-50-percent-next-
three-years-Pittsburgh/stories/201711080131 
 
Post-Gazette: Boil-water advisory lifted for Pennsylvania American Water customers 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2017/11/08/Boil-water-advisory-lifted-Pennsylvania-
American-Water-customers-Allegheny-Washington-County/stories/201711080132  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Severe winter weather ahead, according to wildlife folklore forecast 
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http://www.pennlive.com/wildaboutpa/2017/11/severe_winter_weather_ahead_ac.html#incart_river_
home 
 
York Dispatch: Michael Helfrich: From 'creek freak' to York City mayor-elect 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2017/11/08/michael-helfrich-creek-freak-york-city-
mayor-elect/844611001/ 
 
Milton Standard Journal:  PENNDOT recommends alternative for CSVT around ash basins 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_a36e44e4-c548-11e7-813c-6bf3ab26c54b.html  
 
Penn State News: “Virtual farm” website provides a plethora of dairy sustainability information 
http://news.psu.edu/story/492914/2017/11/07/research/virtual-farm-website-provides-plethora-dairy-
sustainability?utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_term=493310_HTML&utm_content=1
1-08-2017-21-25&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today  
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